

HEADING UP THE SENIOR CLASS are: Dick Henderson, president; Dave Feldpausch, vice-president; Carol Morriss, secretary; and Lexa Swatman, treasurer, Student Council Representatives include Sue Smith, Deb Westland, Dick Vitek, and Mike Lewis.



A vivid picture of an eventful year will always be in the minds of the seniors as they make their final departure from RBW.

The social whirl began with Homecoming as selection of the queen and the theme "Thanks for the Memories" fell to the responsible hands of the seniors.

The class presented the comedy "You Can't Take it With You" to a full house on both March 14 and 15.

A new experience was had by the senior girls as they accepted the invitation of the St. Johns Women's Club to attend a traditional tea given in their honor.

The whirlwind ended with Baccalaureate and Commencement with new horizons awaiting them.







